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This month the Technology Department worked on the following projects: 

 

 Assisted campuses with STAAR testing. 

 Assisted OHS in setting up sound and projection for academic banquets and 

band concert. 

 Assisted OES in issues with card readers on entry doors. 

 Reset power supply and reset electricity to servers at OES. 

 Met with Ener-Tel to solve connectivity issues with alarm systems. 

 Worked with ISS students on computer issues. 

 Worked with faculty on laptop issues, required several to be rebuilt. 

 Worked with Tel-Pro fixing phone issues.  They are in process of bidding a 

phone upgrade that will allow seamless communication between all 

campuses on all phones. 

 Worked with Maintenance personnel on computer and A/C issues. 

 Worked with Arrow fire and security in replacing part of the alarm sprinkler 

system at OES. 

 Met with Ener-Tel and reviewed camera needs. They submitted a bid 

proposal to upgrade our DVR systems into one system.  See attached bid 

proposal. 

 Rebuilt two serving line computers at OES and fixed connectivity issues in 

the OES cafeteria. 

 Worked with Region 15 connecting several distance learning workshops and 

virtual field trips. 

 Worked with faculty and staff meeting their technology needs. 


